Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Capita Contracts
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
1) Please confirm what software and services you buy from Capita Plc each year and the value of these, or total value if you cannot release each individual contract value. 

Answer: 

Capita One (Children’s Education Management) Solution– Value £145,175.38

Capita Payment Systems – Annual value £13,555.16

2) What risks have been identified, in respect of Capita's current financial position (i.e. significant decrease in share price and profit warnings) specifically on the software they supply and maintain for the council and what steps (if any) are being taken to mitigate those risks?

We are aware of the risks of Capita’s situation, the risk to the One System is less than the Payment System
a.       The One System we can continue to use the software as we have a perpetual licence until we are ready to migrate to another solution, however the risk is the software would not be supported and not updated with such things as any latest legislation if applicable

b.      The Payment System is the solution we take all payments into the Council for online payments.  The risk identified is that the Council would not be able to take online payments 


3) Please also share any risk management reports you have in place around Capita owned software used by the council in the event of Capita withdrawing from the market place.

We have identified the risks and have plans in place to address them already, such as assessing other viable solutions in the market as options to replace both solutions easily should we need to. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

